Dear Students,

We receive more than 50 emails per day regarding the PSY1010 course. So, we have prepared a frequently asked questions list that you can see below. Please review the answers to the questions first before e-mailing. If your question ranges within one of the questions below, you will not be replied back.

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS

- 1. Can I still take the course if the quota for the course is full?

 No, courses whose quota is full cannot be selected.
- 2. I see a gap in the quota for X section of the course, but cannot take the course in that section.

If there is space in the course quota for a specific section of the course and you cannot add the course to your list, this indicates that the course quota will be arranged exclusively for students from specific departments who have to take this course as a MUST course. If you are not from one of those departments, you cannot add the course to your list even if there is a space.

- 3. The course quota is full, but this is my last semester and this is the only course that fits into my schedule, can I still take this course?
 - Unfortunately no! We cannot go beyond the course quota when it is full. However, please check the quota frequently, especially during the add-drop period, as there may be people who drop out of the course.
- 4. I am very interested in psychology. Although I have been trying it for a couple of semesters, I could not be able to take it. Can I please take it this semester? Unfortunately no! We cannot go beyond the course quota when it is full. However, please check the quota frequently, especially during the add-drop period, as there may be people who drop out of the course.
- 5. There is a slight increase in the course capacity, although it was previously announced that the course quota will not increase. How can this be?
 Every semester there are students who MUST take this course as part of their curriculum. These students are not subject to quota and will be added automatically to the course.
- 6. I took this course previously but received a lower grade that I want to increase. Can I add this course to my list again this semester?
 You can take the course only if you failed the course (received grades of FF or FD), withdrew (W) from the course or received a grade of NA, or received a grade of DD in the previous semesters and with the availability of quota restrictions. (This criterion does not apply to students who are taking the course as a MUST course)